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Half Term
After seven weeks of hard work, our

pupils and staff are very much looking

forward to the half term break. We hope

that you all have a fantastic week with

your children.

School is due to reopen on Monday 26th

October. However, at these uncertain

times, there is the possibility that things

could change. Therefore, please keep

checking Class Dojo, Twitter and the

school website for any updates.

Parents’ Evenings
Our Parents’ Evenings will be held by

video call this year. In order to keep our

school community safe, face to face

meetings are simply not possible, but

we wanted to make sure that you had

the opportunity to talk to your child’s

teacher about your child’s progress to

date. We know this is not ideal, but it is

the best we can do within the current

restrictions.

These video calls will last for ten minutes

and will automatically cut off when that

ten minutes ends.

Parents’ Evenings will take place on

Tuesday 3rd November and Thursday 5th

November.

Details of how to book your

appointment(s) will be sent out after

half term.

Remembrance Poppies
As in previous years, we will be offering

our pupils and parents the opportunity to

purchase items to support the British

Legion’s Poppy Appeal.

A range of stationery, along with the

traditional paper poppies will be available

from the school office. Full details of

these items and when they will be on sale

will be sent out after half term.

Sadly, this year’s Remembrance Parade

has been cancelled.



Reading books
The school has invested in a large number

of new reading books for the children.

Reading underpins success in all other

curriculum areas, so it is very important

that children have good reading resources.

Some of these have been made available

to KS1 today, with others being released

over the coming weeks.
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“I have shown you in all things that by working hard in this way we 

must help the weak, remembering the words that the Lord Jesus 

himself said, ‘There is more happiness in giving than in receiving.’”
Acts 20:35

Stars of the Week
Key Dates

19th – 23rd

October
Half term holiday

Monday 26th

October
School opens

Monday 2nd

November
EYFS Open Evening

Tuesday 3rd

November
Parents’ Evenings

Thursday 5th

November

EYFS Chris K

Year 1 Marik B

Year 2 Finley B

Year 3 Isaac S

Year 4 Charlotte C

Year 5 George KE

Year 6 Denis B

Attendance
National Target 97%

St Clare’s w/e 9/10/20 98.6%

Top Classes

1st Year 3 – 99.7%

2nd Year 5 – 99.3%

3rd Year 6 – 99.1%


